· ricerca partner -

State Higher Vocational School

Gniezno, Poland
The State Higher Vocational School in Gniezno is seeking Erasmus partnership for students and staff mobility. We are a new, modern education institution, specialized in the fields of engineering sciences. We are admitting more students each year. All our degrees fallow an ECTS structure to facilitate international mobility and we have been granted the Erasmus University Charter in 2007. 

According to the educational possibilities of the Erasmus Programme, we are currently looking for partners for student exchange at the undergraduate level. We would like to enable our students to spend a short period of time studying abroad (one or two semesters). This possibility would provide our students with enriching their knowledge and gaining their experience. Furthermore, these kinds of activities as well as engaging widely known science authorities are supposed to build a bridge between students from different countries and cultures. We also offer our incoming students the opportunity to get to know Polish language and culture in Gniezno (first capital of Poland) which has privileged location near Poznań. Gniezno is a special place on Poland's map. 
The ambience in the School can be described as a close community which eases integration of incoming students. 

Currently we offer the following four undergraduate degrees (which lasts 3,5 years) 

· Computing Science 

· Environmental Protection 

· Management and Production Engineering 

· Transportation

During the studies students are trained in professional specializations which prepare them for specific professions. Undergraduate studies provide students with the Degree of Engineer (adequate to Bachelor of Science) suitable to a chosen profession.

The State Higher Vocational School in Gniezno is one of the major institutions of learning and research in Gniezno. The school serves as a resource for educational needs of young people of the region and promotes science, culture and education around the Gniezno area.

For any more information please check our website 

(http://www.pwsz-gniezno.edu.pl) 

or contact: secretariat@pwsz-gniezno.edu.pl 

We  would be very happy to discuss future academic cooperation with your university. Please let us know if you are interested. We will have the pleasure of sending detailed information to you.
 
 

